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“Be still and know that I am God. I will be exalted in all nations. I will be exalted in all the earth.” Psalm46:11 

Third quarter of this year 2019 is over. Truly we need to be still and know that God 
is at work and He is sovereign. All praises and thanksgiving to our Lord Jesus Christ 
for His unconditional love and His abundant grace to us. We are grateful to God for 
putting us in the ministry and for all the people who have shown their love, care, prayers 
and support to us by God’s grace and for His glory.  All glory and honor to our Master 
and King for who He is and what He has done this quarter.  

PABWE National Missions Conference. Praise God for His favor for allowing us to go 
home last June and attended the National Missions Conference in Tagum City, Davao. 
We are also grateful for the privilege to speak and share God’s work here in Cambodia 
during the afternoon group lecture. We thank the Lord as well for allowing us to spend 
time with our both families and some friends.  

 

 

 

 

 

Cambodia LIFE CAMP 2019. We praise and thank the Lord for what He has done through LIFE CAMP this year. This is an 
annual evangelistic Camp for the Cambodians. Many Cambodians professed to believe Jesus and dedicated their lives to follow 
Him. We praise God that from Cornerstone there were 37 of us who attended this event. 

 

 

 

 

 

Discipleship Journey. We give praise and glory to God for all the small group discipleship that are on-going inside and outside 
the Church both Cambodians and Expats. The road is challenging but we trust God that He will empower us and He will raise 
more Cambodians and expats to be committed followers of Jesus Christ.  

 

 

Consider Cambodia Updates      
Pastor Rogil and Janice Apostol                                                     Missionaries to Cambodia 

Serving with Philippine Association of Baptist for World Evangelism (PABWE) 


